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74th OREGON LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY - 2007 Regular Session MEASURE: HB 2169
STAFF MEASURE SUMMARY CARRIER: CONSENT
House Committee on Business and Labor

REVENUE: No revenue impact
FISCAL: Fiscal statement issued
Action: Do Pass and Be Placed on the Consent Calendar
Vote: 7 - 0 - 0

Yeas: Berger, Edwards C., Esquivel, Holvey, Rosenbaum, Smith P., Schaufler
Nays: 0
Exc.: 0

Prepared By: Theresa Van Winkle, Administrator
Meeting Dates: 1/22, 2/19

WHAT THE MEASURE DOES: Eliminates prorated license fee for licenses that are issued by OLCC for less than a
full year.

ISSUES DISCUSSED:
• Provisions of the measure

EFFECT OF COMMITTEE AMENDMENT: No amendment.

BACKGROUND: License fees levied by the Oregon Liquor Control Commission (OLCC) are based on two factors: the
geographic area where the business is located and the license issuance date. Because the issuance date is not established
at the time that an application is received, applicants cannot submit their fees at the time they apply for a license. This
often leaves applicants being frustrated or confused about when to pay their required fees.

HB 2169 not only helps alleviate these problems, but will also help facilitate the OLCC’s plans of integrating to online
application submissions and fee payments during the 2007-09 biennium.


